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US 301 Repaving from Lake St Charles Blvd to Progress Blvd/Bloomingdale Ave & NB I-75
On-ramp Improvements 441388-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits from Lake St

Charles Blvd to
Progress
Blvd/Bloomingdale
Avenue and the
northbound I-75
On-ramp from US
301

Project Start August 4, 2021
Length 1.5 miles
City Riverview
County Hillsborough
Road US 301
Construction
Cost

$21.4 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2023

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on Friday, July 28, 2023.

This design-build project repaved US 301 between Lake St. Charles
Boulevard and Progress Boulevard/Bloomingdale Avenue in
Riverview.  

Additional improvements:

replaced the asphalt pavement with a durable concrete
surface at the intersection of US 301 and Progress Boulevard/
Bloomindale Avenue.
added a through lane to westbound Bloomingdale Avenue.
added sidewalk along the east side of US 301.
widened the northbound I-75 on-ramp from US 301.

This project was combined with 427454-3 into a single construction
contract.


